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May 10, 1996  

Mr. Mark B. Whitaker, Jr.  
Department of Energy  
1000 Independence Avenue, SW  
Washington, DC 20585-0119  

Dear Mr. Whitaker:  

Enclosed for your information and distribution are three Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board staff 
reports. The reports have been placed in our Public Reading room.  

Sincerely,  

George W. Cunningham 
Technical Director  

Enclosures (3)  

Site
Report 
Date Subject

Trip 
Date Author

     

Hanford 12/13/95 Safety Issues Associated w/Proposed Retrieval of HLW 
from Hanford Tank 241-C-106 [PDF]

11/14/95 Zull

Oak Ridge 11/1/94 Facility Reps [PDF] 9/19/94 Dwyer

Savannah 
River

10/20/95 Structural Review of the DWPF [PDF] 9/27/95 Hadjian

https://ehss.energy.gov/deprep/1995-2/Tr95d13a.pdf
https://ehss.energy.gov/deprep/1994-2/Tr94n01a.pdf
https://ehss.energy.gov/deprep/1995-2/Tr95o20a.pdf

